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NORTHEAST PHARM

Vegetarian/Vegan Status Statement
Date: 1 February. 2023

To whom it may concern,

We, Northeast Pharmaceutical Group Co., Ltd, Ltd., hereby certify that the product of

Ascorbic Acid we supplied to you is suitable for vegetarian/vegan consumption.

We fully understand the importance and accuracy of this statement.

For & on behalf of

Northeaﬂéﬁﬁé?m‘éc.edtical Group Co., Ltd
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E-mail:shiyandan@nepharm.com





